2022 has been a crazy busiz year for
Bambinos! For those of you who have
been supporting us for a while, you'll

remember that the Lord asked us to "stand
still" in 2021. As the busy-ness of 2022
unfolded, we figured out why. In His
mercy, He gave us rest so that we would
be ready to face all of the challenges and

excitement this year has brought. We had
a wonderfully successtul Swap & Shop in
the spring and then moved to a beautiful
and much bigger facility in our same
building! Immediately following this was
our annual auction which was our biggest
yet! And we had so much stuft we had a
SECOND swap & shop for the first time
ever in our OWN space! God is SO good.

He takes very good care of us. Praying for

all of you to know of His provision and
trust His plans. Because they are good.
Happy 2023 to you all!

In His service,
¥ Bambinos Board of Directors




